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DALE COUNTY ROAD AND BRIDGE

April 14, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

Dale County Commission does not have building or zoning codes in the unincorporated areas of
Dale County, Alabama. Dale County also does not issue Certificates of Occupancy.

Please check to see if you are within a municipality’s planning and zoning jurisdiction.

Sincerely,

w0

Matthew W. Murphy
County Engineer
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